
 

 

6 August 2014 

 

Committee Secretary 
Senate Standing Committees on Community Affairs 
PO Box 6100 
Parliament House 
Canberra ACT 2600 
 
Submitted via email to:   community.affairs.sen@aph.gov.au 
 
 
To the Committee,  
 
Re: Submission from APO NT to the Community Affairs Legislation Committee inquiry into:   

 Social Services and Other Legislation Amendment (2014 Budget Measures no.1) Bill 2014 and 

Social Services and Other Legislation Amendment (2014 Budget Measures No.2) Bill 2014 

We are pleased to provide you with the attached submission from Aboriginal Peak Organisations  

(NT) about the impact of the proposed welfare reform Bills on Aboriginal people in the Northern 

Territory.  

We look forward to further discussion on this important issue.  

Sincerely,  

 
Priscilla Collins 
CEO 
NAAJA  
 
On behalf of APO NT 

David Ross       
CEO                    
CLC 

Priscilla Collins 
CEO  
NAAJA 

John Paterson 
CEO  
AMSANT 

Patricia Miller 
CEO  
CAALAS 

Joe Morrison 
CEO  
NLC 

 
Contact: 
Brionee Noonan 
Policy Officer 
Aboriginal Peak Organisations NT 
(08) 8944 6672 or researchofficer.apont@amsant.org.au  

mailto:community.affairs.sen@aph.gov.au
mailto:researchofficer.apont@amsant.org.au


 


